Uganda - Well #3 - Mbale district Doko (Nambasa) Parish KibumbireVillage Our Lady of Fatima Church in memory of Chris Lujan

Dear Deacon Lloyd,

I am glad to inform you that the rehabilitation of the Doko-Namabasa well has finally been completed

As I had informed you, the original well at this location had been broken and non-functional for some time. The new borehole is functioning very well with a high production output.

The community is extremely happy for this wonderful gift of water that you have given them. They have asked me to convey their gratitude to you for the love that you have shown them by repairing the borehole. The community held a meeting in which they discussed how they will maintain the borehole. They have resolved that every borehole user will contribute 1,000 Uganda shillings (30 cents US) per month towards the maintenance of the borehole.

Thank you very much for the love and care that you have always shown to the materially poor people in our community. My very humble prayer to God is that he blesses you and everyone who helped in any way with this project with very good health and also that all your endeavors may prosper a great deal.

Yours in Christ,

Fr. Thomas Aquinas Outa









Well Log